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Question:

a)

When will the response to the Recommendation of the Community Affairs Reference
Committee be available?

b)  What actions would need to be taken for an AHS being able to obtain an Approval to
Supply PBS medicines to its clients using a Section 94 Approval, normally restricted to
hospitals? The work of an AHS is more akin to a hospital than a retail pharmacy and
should thus be considered more of a ‘hospital outpatient function” than have to compete
in retail space with a ‘community’ pharmacy.

Answer:

a)  Aresponse to the committee’s Report and Recommendations is being prepared.

b)  For an Aboriginal Health Service (AHS) to be considered for an Approval to Supply

Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS) medicines to its clients using a Section 94
Approval under the National Health Act 1953, the AHS would need to be declared as a
hospital by the Minister of Health, under

Section 121--5(6) of the Privare Health Insurance Act 2007.



